
JANUARY 2017 NEWS LETTER CORRECTIONS & ADDITIONS 

  

The Super Bowl LI party is on February 5th 2017 at 3:00 pm NOT 

February 12th 2017. 

The American Legion Riders Meeting scheduled for January 28th 2017 
has been rescheduled for February 4th 2017 at POST 179 starting at 4:00 
pm. 

FOUR CHAPLAINS SUNDAY       February 5, 2017 

This is it – Super Bowl Sunday is upon us! We can hardly wait to see how our sports 

heroes perform on the gridiron. What IS a hero? 

Join us on Sunday, February 5th at 1 p.m. at American Legion Post 179, as we pause 

with American Legion posts across the nation to reflect upon what valor, courage and 

sacrifice really mean. 

Four Chaplains Sunday honors the sacrifice of four military chaplains of different 

faiths in World War II, who on one fateful day gave their lives together so that others 

may live. 

American Legion Post 179 is located at 410 West Coll Street. We hope to see you 

there. 

 


